
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

25th November 2024 

Dance Workshop 

Dear parent/carer 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been given an exciting opportunity to participate in a Dance 

Enrichment Activity taking place on Wednesday, 29th November between 9:30 -11:45am. 

As part of this activity, students will have the chance to learn a dance routine designed to promote creativity, 

coordination and confidence. The session will be led by experienced dance instructors and supported by their class 

team. 

To ensure your child is comfortable and able to participate fully, we kindly ask that they: 

· Bring a pair of trainers 

· PE kit 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr R. Ali 

Subject Lead for PE 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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